
 
 Note from the Central Bank of Ireland  
The Central Bank thanks everyone who made submissions in response to its Consultation Paper 51 

on the Fit and Proper Regime in Part 3 of the Central Bank Reform Act 2010 (CP51). All of the 

comments received by close of business on 20 May 2011 on CP51 have now been published. Any 

views or opinions presented in the submissions are those of the authors of those documents. The 

responses are currently being considered by the Central Bank. 


